
 Sensory Friendly performance adjustments include:
Spacing between families seated in the theatre
Reduction of any loud and jarring sounds
Eliminating strobe and flashing lights
House lights will be faintly dimmed, but remain on
Reduction of any elements of the show that might be considered “scary”
Break areas will be available with a live video feed of the show for anyone who may need
to leave their seats during the performance
A social story will be made available on the Fulton Theatre website to help audience
members prepare for a performance at the theatre
A team of volunteers and educators will be available to offer support throughout the
theatre
A special fidget will be given to each child attending the performance 
Parking is available across the street, adjacent to Central Market   

Sensory-Friendly Performance

The Fulton Theatre will present a dedicated sensory-friendly performance of Alice in Wonderland
on Saturday, May 3, 2025 at 9:00 am. This performance will be a relaxed, friendly, and supportive

environment for children and adults who are diagnosed with an autism spectrum disorder or
other sensory needs, and their families. The performance will run under an hour.

Tickets will be available at a Pay-What-You-Want rate and can be
reserved by contacting the Fulton Theatre Box Office at (717) 397-7425,
or scanning the QR code: 

Thank you to our Sensory Friendly Program Sponsor  Edith L. Trees Charitable Trust, 
and to the Messiah University Master of Occupational Therapy program  for their advisory support.

Edith L. Trees
Charitable Trust

Sponsored by 

Saturday, May 3 at 9:00 am
Fulton Theatre, 12 N Prince St, Lancaster 

Reserve your tickets today!


